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From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 15 December 2016 15:35

To I

Subject: Representation received. ID:2545

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mrs Carolyn Hutcheon,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2545

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: 4.11 Transport, Access &amp; Public Realm, 124

Support/Object: Comment

Encouraging more cycle access to the high street is very welcome.Reduce short car journeys into the town centre by
providing an alternative by means of secure cycle parking and a welcoming spirit to cyclists will help reduce
unnecessary traffic and congestion into the town. Secure cycle parking is a huge issue, and by secure not just a metal
stand that requires a lock but somewhere you know you can leave and lock your bike, even if a small charge was
applicable. Additional safe cycle paths/shared space required into the town centre and/or allocated along the high
street.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





